
Whistleblower Group Reports
Suspicious Break-in at D.C.
Office

Washington, February 26 (RHC)-- A Washington, D.C.-based whistleblower group has reported a
suspicious break-in at their office. The Project on Government Oversight says unknown people appear to
have broken in, shuffled papers on employees’ desks and attempted to open a file cabinet, all while
leaving computers and other valuable items behind.

Police determined the break-in was related to the group’s work, which centers on exposing waste, fraud
and abuse by the government, particularly by the Pentagon.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/15709-whistleblower-group-reports-suspicious-break-in-
at-dc-office
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